
02/10/2020 

MS Rebecca AlexanderHead 
- 14a Lille ST 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
rebecca.aleander.head@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I am disappointed by the lack of consideration for local residents and why have people that d 
not live locally or in the same LGA have the same consideration? People who do not live 
locally will not be affected by the lighting where as people in Curl Curl will!

The floodlights will negatively impact residents significantly with more pressure with traffic and 
parking. We are already at capacity at weekends with so many streets clogged with cars, this 
will now be ever night as well if the floodlights get installed!

There hasn't been proper assessments for light and noise pollution what about the traffic and 
parking assessments? These need to be carefully considered as there is a real lack of parking!

I am upset by the lack of thought that has been given to local residents.

I oppose the proposal for floodlighting.

Sent: 2/10/2020 8:45:05 AM
Subject: Online Submission


